
R. M. Krich 
Vice President 
Nuclear Licensing 

July 16, 2010 

Licensing Assistance Team 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

Tennessee Valley Authority 
Material License No. 01-25284-01 
Docket Number 030-33440 

Tennessee Valley Authority 
1101 Market Street, LP 3R 
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402-2801 

L-~ 

10 CFR 30.6 

10 CFR 30.37 


",~1
< 

..' ~ ~" i 1 

, (i 
·m 
:.< 
>. "11 

~'".)C.:J 

Subject: Request for Extension to Respond to Request for Additional 
Information Concerning Application for Renewal of License, Control 
No. 144561 

References: 1. Letter from TVA to NRC, "By-Product Material License Renewal 
Application for Tennessee VallE~y Authority's Mixed Waste Facility," 
dated March 30, 2010 

2. Letter NRC to TVA, "Tennessee Valley Authority, Request for Additional 
Information Concerning Application for Renewal of License, Control No. 
144561," dated June 9,2010 

In Reference 1 the Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) requested renewal of Material 
License No. 01-25284-01 for the Mixed Waste Facility. In Reference 2 the NRC requested 
additional information be provided to facilitate the continued review of the renewal 
application. Additionally in Reference 2 the NRC requested that the response to the 
request for additional information be provided within 30 calendar days from the date of the 
letter. An extension of the response date from July 9, 2010 to July 16, 2010 was 
previously received verbally on June 30, 2010. In order to ensure that we are fully 
responsive to the NRC questions, TVA requests a further extension of the response date 
for Reference 2 to August 16, 2010. 
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If you have any questions or comments regardin~1 this request, please contact Kevin 
Casey at (423) 751-8523. 

Respectfully, _ 

~/?~ 
R. M. Krich 

cc: 

AnN: Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 



